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Both Locations of the Beaufort County Alcohol and Drug Abuse 
Department Closed Morning of June 22 for Staff Training 

 
The Beaufort and Bluffton locations of the Beaufort County Alcohol and Drug 
Abuse Department will be closed from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. on Friday, June 22.  All 
department staff members will be participating in a training opportunity hosted by 
the New Life Center, which is based in neighboring Hampton County.  Both 
agencies develop and manage outpatient services to prevent and reduce the 
negative health, social, and economic consequences resulting from addiction and 
co-dependency.   
 
Both agencies are affiliates of the South Carolina Department of Alcohol and Other 
Drug Abuse Services (DAODAS), which coordinates a statewide system of local 
substance abuse agencies that provide prevention, treatment, and recovery 
services.  The mission of DAODAS is to ensure the availability and quality of a 
continuum of substance use services, thereby improving the health status, safety, 
and quality of life of individuals, families, and communities across South Carolina. 
 
For more information about alcohol, other drugs, tobacco, or other addictive 
substances or behaviors, visit www.daodas.sc.gov.  
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